
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Another lovely week of sunshine! 
 
We have been making the most of the great weather and using our outside 
area for learning as much as possible.  
 
Unfortunately, work on the church garden has uncovered additional work 

and challenges along the way. Therefore, we are unable to use the church 

again this week. Celebrations of achievements will continue within class. 

Apologies. 

The school termly calendar is below. This may be updated and will appear 

on the newsletter weekly so please continue to check this. The school 

website and School Jotter app will also be updated with dates. 

Fingers crossed the weather stays sunny. Enjoy! 

 

 
 
 

New entries in blue text  
 
Year 4 Swimming every Friday. 
 
Thursday 19th September 
PTA AGM Change of venue:Murgatroyd 
Arms 
 
Friday 20th September Jeans for Genes -
Jeans and uniform top 
 
Tuesday 24th September Year 1 Trip 
 
School Calendar below 

 

Our value this half term 
 
 

 
 

Psalm 106:3 
'Blessed are those who act justly, who always do what is right.’ 

 
 
 

School Gates 
 
As we are utilising our playground 
for PE on Mondays and 
Wednesdays, the school gates will 
not be unlocked until 3:25pm on 
these days for safeguarding 
reasons. 
 

 
 
Thank you for your support. 

Newsletter 18th September 2019 



Communication 

We are reviewing communication in school but currently we are continuing with existing protocols. 

For the benefit of our new families please find details below: 

1. Write a note in your child’s planner to share any general information that school needs to know.  

2. Teachers are in the playground from 8:45 to chat informally (and briefly) with parents.  

3. Send an email to admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk and write in the subject box who the email is to be sent to, e.g. FAO 

Mr Chamberlain. Your email will be dealt with within school time over the course of 24 hours, where possible.  

4. If you would like a longer meeting, please report to the office to arrange a mutually convenient time to meet with the 

class teacher.  

5. To meet with a member of the senior leadership team, follow protocol in step 4, too. 

 To find out what’s going on in school, please visit the school’s app or Facebook page.  

We are in the process of updating the website to improve communication.   

 

Staffing 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Keeping Our Children Safe 
 
 
 

If you have any concerns If you have any concerns or worries about the safety or well-being of a 
child, do not hesitate to contact Mrs Watson, Mrs Dumbreck, Mr Stuttard on 01422 367140 or email: 
admin@allsaints.calderdale.sch.uk 
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Communication this week 
 

• Year 6 PGL letter – meeting and kit list 
• Year 1 Visit to school – Florence Nightingale 
• Allergy and Asthma update letter 

 
 
 



 

 

 

   

 

 

 

   

 

 
 

 



 

 

 



 

Term Dates 2019/2020 

Also available on our website 

  

Autumn 2019: 

School reopens – Tuesday 3rd September 

School closes for half term – Friday 25th October 

School reopens – Monday 4th November 

School closes for end of term – Friday 20th December 

  

Spring 2020: 

School reopens – Tuesday 7th January 

School closes for half term – Friday 14th February 

School reopens – Monday 24th February 

School closes for end of term – Wednesday 8th April 

  

  

Summer 2020: 

School reopens – Monday 20th April 

May Day (VE Day) – Friday 8th May 

School closes for half term – Friday 22nd May 

School reopens – Monday 8th June 

School closes for end of term – Friday 17th July 

  

  

Training days: 

Monday 2nd September 

Monday 6th January 

Thursday 4th June (disaggregated)   

Friday 5th June (disaggregated) 

Monday 20th July 



 

 

 

 


